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Objective	is	to	address	the	needs	and		
challenges	of	both	Prime	Contractors	and	

Subcontractors	within	the	DoD	Industry.	This	
working	group	will	address	contractual	and	

execution	performance	issues	with	an	emphasis	
on	integration	and	flow	down	that	may	exist	at	

the	Prime	and	Subcontractor	level.	

•  Several	new	members	attended	the	Prime/Sub	Collaboration	Working	Group	
Meeting	

•  The	Prime	Sub	Collaboration	Framework	will	be	sent	out	for	a	final	review	
before	submittal	to	the	Board		

•  The	WG	drafted	a	recommendation	for	modifying	the	language	in	the	draft	
IPMR	DID	that	currently	requires	subs	to	provide	detail	hour	and	dollar	data	to	
the	prime	

•  The	next	project	for	the	WG	will	be	a	Subcontractor	Oversight	Guide.	
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